
 

 

  
   

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
Telecommunications Team 
Department for Culture, Media and Sport 
4th Floor, 100 Parliament Street,  
London  
SW1A 2BQ 

  Your ref: 
  Please Quote:JR/BTpayphone/2016 
  Direct Line: 01626 831024 
 
 
  3 January 2017 
 
 

For the attention of Simon Moseley  
 
Dear Sir  
 
Decision by Dartmoor National Park Authority in response to a proposal by British 
Telecommunications plc for the removal of public call boxes pursuant to Part 2 of 
the Schedule to a Direction published by Ofcom on 14 March 2006 (‘the Direction’). 
 
The Dartmoor National Park Authority, in accordance with section 49 of the 
Communications Act 2003 (’the Act’), hereby make a decision in response to a proposal by 
British Telecommunications plc for the removal of public call boxes pursuant to Part 2 of 
the Direction.  
 
Section 50(1)(b) of the Act requires Dartmoor National Park Authority to send to the 
Secretary of State a copy of every notification published under section 49 of the Act. 
 
A copy of the Final Notification is enclosed herewith.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

JO  
 
Miss Joanna Rumble 
Communities Officer  
Dartmoor National Park Authority 
 
Encs 


